
hunterfinancial.../Inbox

Oct 4 at 11:03 PM

Fwd: 1-18-20 KBTC-CF mtg

Carol MacLeod <cjm9413@aol.com>
To: Tom Hunter <hunterfinancial@yahoo.com>

Sent from my iPad
Carol MacLeod, CPA
813-956-3757

Begin forwarded message:

From: Ron Ronald <r.g.ronald@gmail.com>
Date: October 4, 2020 at 6:14:11 PM EDT
To: Conni Adams <TerriLaneTerriers@verizon.net>, Judy Agnew <kerionkerries@gmail.com>,  "Barbara & Bob Beuter" <BBKERRY@aol.com>, Beverly Bracken 
<BGBrac@aol.com>, Chris Cagle <cc60@bellsouth.net>,  findlaymarsha@yahoo.com, Mark Findlay <Findlaymark@rocketmail.com>,  George Hanna 
<georgewhanna@msn.com>, Tuesday Hanna <tuesdayhanna@outlook.com>,  Blake C Hansen <blakechansen@me.com>, Eva Hansen <Bluecrushkbt@me.com>,  Lindy 
Troia <Lindy.Troia@gmail.com>, augiemyblue@yahoo.com,  Anthony Lopez <b.bluebaykbt@verizon.net>, Jennifer Manders <foreverpups@gmail.com>,  Carol MacLeod 
<cjm9413@aol.com>, roundpenpals@aol.com, Kathy <kathybrien@aol.com>,  JohnOBrien <flyingbrien@aol.com>, Kathryn Jolin <southpeachfrenchies@gmail.com>,  
Virginia Harding <kerryblu2@gmail.com>, "Clair & Linda Pheasant" <ecpheasant@earthlink.net>,  "Linda & Clair Pheasant" <lrpheasant@earthlink.net>, 
pina3535@yahoo.com,  Barbara Price <kbirish1@bellsouth.net>, Ron Ronald <R.G.Ronald@gmail.com>,  "Robert W. Roth" <bobro59@gmail.com>, Nicole Ruiz 
<nydarkbt5@gmail.com>, jbnbev@comcast.net,  James Wilson <Brendaskbts@gmail.com>, Marcia Yeager <Crazyshetland1@gmail.com>,  GENE TEANY 
<geneteany@bellsouth.net>, dgroomingspaw@yahoo.com,  michael waggener <lemerickskb@yahoo.com>, natures@bellsouth.net
Subject: Fwd: 1-18-20 KBTC-CF mtg

Here are the minutes from our meeting in January in Brooksville.  I will follow up with another email regarding our meeting  Tuesday.

Thanks,

Ron

KBTCCF 
ANNUAL MEETING
Brooksville, Florida

Saturday January 18, 2020

President Ron Ronald called the meeting to order at 1:32. In addition to the President, members present in the order of signatures given: Chris Cagle, George Hanna, Linda 
Pheasant, Eva Hansen, Marsha Findlay, Irina Pinkusevich, Mark Findlay, Thelmarys Hernandez, Blake Hansen, Judy Agnew, Barbara Beuter, Bob Beuter, Virginia Harding, Kathy 
O’Brien, Melody Kreseski, Jack O’Brien. 17 members in total. No Guests.

Minutes from last meeting-
Barbara Beuter called a motion to accept the minutes as emailed to members. Marcia Findlay second that motion.

Presidents Report-
President Ron Ronald thanked all the committees and their helpers for a very successful Specialty. Thanked Kathy O’Brien for spear heading our fund raiser which included 
raffles, Baskets and extraordinary items to raffle. Thank you to Barb and Bob Beuter for their top shelf Hospitality on Friday and Saturday (1/17 & 1/18). Thank you to Eva 
Hansen and Linda Pheasant for lunch on Thursday 1/16. Thank you to George Hanna for lunch on Friday 1/17. Thank you to Anthony and Linda Lopez for lunch on Saturday 
1/18. Thank you to Judy Agnew for being our Trophy Chair for both Specialties.

Secretary’s Report-
Nothing to report at this time.

Treasurers Report-
Judy Agnew requested dues. Also informed everyone that we need to get approval from everyone to receive club communication via email for this year. Judy Agnew 
reported bank balance of $1955.25. She will contact Carl Ashby for $100 for hosting back to back Specialties.

Committee for Constitution & Bylaws
Jack O’Brien reported, Following the club meeting held June 16, 2019 in Tampa the Constitution and By-Laws (C&BL) Committee began work on updating the Club’s C&BL.
The C&BL amendment process requires among other things, that the current officially adopted C&BL be used as the base document upon which amendments would be 
developed.  However, after an in depth review of the National Club’s files the last revision of an officially adopted Club C&BL appears to be  2004 C&BL.
Therefore it was suggested  the 2004 C&BL be used as a base document.  However no copy of our 2004 C&BL could be found in the National Club’s files or within our Club.  
After considerable discussions between National Club reps and Committee members and other individuals it was decided to take Barbara Beuter's suggestion to use the 
current National Club' s  C&BL as a base document.  Work is currently underway to develop a draft Club C&BL based on the National’s Club C&BL and additional 
documentation found over the last 6 months.

Unfinished Business-
Voted on new member Sandy Russo. Barbara Beuter motioned to vote Sandy Russo for full membership. All in favor

New Business-



1. President Ron Ronald discussed with the Club about having Two Specialties again next year. Also where the specialties are goin to be held. Also asked club 
members if we can suggest 3 judges to give Clearwater K.C. And Tampa K.C. 

2. Club Dinner location for next year once the club determines when and where.
3. Minutes will be emailed separately from newsletter to simplify and lessen virus concerns.
4. Barbara Beuter and Linda Pheasant will continue to proof newsletter prior to being sent out.
5. Kathy O’Brien has been in communication with Carol MacLeod about Website and Motioned to give Carol MacLeod a free membership for maintaining 

website. Barbara Beuter 2nd that motion.
6. Bob Beuter Motioned to have Next Meeting Tampa Show in June with our supported entry. Eva Hansen 2nd that motion.

Meeting adjourned at 2:18
Minutes by KBTCCF Secretary Eva Hansen


